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June 29, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As this school year comes to an end, we wish to thank all families for working in partnership 
with the school staff to maximize the learning experience for all children.  
 
We would also like to say, “Good Bye” and thank the following staff members for their 
dedication to student learning and well-being while they embark on new, exciting career 
opportunities in other schools: Prerana Shah, Rebecca Gordon, Katherine McKinnon, Cassandra 
Weiman, Lisa Spencer, Richard Alderman, Stephanie Johnson, Katharine Dale, and Emma 
Bohnert. 
 
We would especially like to thank our wonderful Office Administrator, Tara Gunn, for humbly 
serving the Mary Hopkins school community for 11 years. We will miss her smiling face, calm 
friendly manner, and efficient style. We hope that you will join us in wishing Mrs. Gunn all the 
best at Millgrove School. Our loss is Millgrove’s gain! 
 
Report cards were distributed on Monday, June 27, 2022. As per the Board direction, 
parents/guardians will find out class placements for their children at the end of August through 
the Parent Portal. All parents/guardians should sign up to the Parent Portal as soon as possible. 
 
We encourage all parents to continue to engage in their children’s learning over the summer 
and perhaps partake in the reading seminar hosted by Kathy Collins. This seminar will give you 
tips to help your children achieve their reading goals at home through the summer break and 
beyond. Please check the school website for more information. 
 
For your perusal, we are attaching the new staff list for 2022-2023. Please note that some 
positions are still unfilled as we are still engaging in the staffing process. 
We wish everyone a safe, enjoyable summer! 

 
Choosing kindness, 
 
Tiz Penney, Temporary Principal 
Lori Macnab, Vice Principal                  
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